PRELIMINARY STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN

Proposed Front Fence Replacement at;
131 Queens Parade East, Newport.

This application is for the replacement of the existing metal front fence at the above address.

The works required for the front fence replacement will not involve any modifications to the
existing on site or council’s stormwater systems.

We have included a flood management plan with this application.
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